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CURRENT EXHIBITION 

 

SALA OPENING AT 

K.C.G. 

 

VAL SURCH  - SOLO 

“Abstract Mysteries” 

CATHY JULIEN - SOLO  

“Emerging in Kapunda” 

9 August - 27 September 

Official Opening: 

9 August at 2pm 

 

ALL WELCOME! 

*** 

 

TO BE FOLLOWED BY- 

PHOTOGRAPHIC      

CATEGORY of the        

Kidman Rotary Art Show 

On display at KCG 

From 9th—22nd OCT.   

 

ENTRY FORMS         

AVAILABLE from KCG. 

ENTRIES CLOSE:          

18 Sept. 

 

*** 

Sincere THANKS to the 

Member for Stuart  

Dan van Holst-Pellekaan 

(Kapunda Office) 

For Printing of the KCG 

“Hanging Around” 

Newsletter 
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G A L L E R Y 

K A P U N D A 

Exhibition Opening on 9th August for Val Surch and Cathy Julien 

Kapunda is the major focus 

throughout this exhibition. 

These paintings have been 

inspired by my special        

connection with people       

and distinct places that have 

evoked inspiration while     

living in this community.  

Cathy Julien. 

My first exhibition was at  Kapunda 

Community Gallery in 1995. I began 

my artistic path as a sculptor and     

basket weaver. I didn’t like abstract art 

and didn’t want to paint because I had 

no knowledge of technique and lacked 

basic skills, or so I thought. I began 

exper iment ing and observing.                            

Val Surch. 

Pictured above: Work by Cathy Julien Pictured above: ‘People’ by Val Surch 

WANTED! 

Gallery Attendants  

DO YOU KNOW ANYONE WHO MIGHT HAVE 3 HOURS 

PER MONTH TO VOLUNTEER IN THE GALLERY? 

 

Please spread the word and  become an active recruiter for KCG. 

 

   Contact Jill Innes — 0448 484 118  
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FROM THE CHAIRPERSON   

Kapunda Community Gallery Inc. 

    

  THE 2015 COMMITTEE 

 

CHAIRPERSON - 

     Maxine Donald 

     0408 817 038 

SECRETARY - 

     Christine White 

TREASURER - 

     Irene Woodcock 

EXHIBITION COORDINTOR 

     William McGowan 

      0427 010 753 

FRIENDS COORDINATOR  

     Jill Innes 

     0448 484 118  

 MEMBERS -  

     Jill Bonner (Gift Shop) 

      0447 760 277 

     Leonie Boyd 

     Anne Patterson 

     Helen Ryan 

     Barb Zwarts 

     B.J Moore 

     Leeza Jeffree 
 

EX-OFFICIO - 

WEB MASTER - 

      Eric  S. Clarke 

          Tel: 8566 2846 

REGIONAL GALLERIES SA 

Representative - 

       Anne Gonaus 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

DEADLINE for inclusions in 

the NEXT EDITION of 

HANGING AROUND is         

15/8/15.  Submissions to 

THE EDITOR at KCG via 

hand (at the Gallery), 

email or post (at 

addresses listed on Page 

1). 

 

 

The South Australian Living Artist (SALA) festival is with us again, with an 

absolute feast of diverse artworks on display all over South Australia.  A 

number of KCG Artists have works entered in exhibitions (see the SALA 

Guide online, or there are some hard copies in the Kapunda Gallery).  

Few artists have forwarded their details to ‘Hanging Around’ so             

unfortunately we are unable to print a comprehensive listing.   

 

     I am very much looking forward to KCG’s SALA contribution—two solo 

exhibitions with works from CATHY JULIEN and VAL SURCH.  Both artists 

have a ‘connection’ to Kapunda; both are at very different ‘places’ in 

their artistic careers and their works are very different.  Promising to be a 

highlight in this year’s calendar, both exhibitions will be opened            

simultaneously by JENNY BASTIANS, (Kapunda resident, KCG Member 

and former KCG Exhibition Coordinator).   

 

     Following on from the very productive Workshop held in June, Kirstie 

Jamieson (courtesy Regional Galleries Association of SA) will facilitate 

another session for the committee around Strategic Planning.  With so 

much to do physically to get the Gallery where we need it to be and with 

one year of the initial five-year period already ’gone’ (in which we have 

achieved an incredible amount) a workable strategic plan for the future is 

essential.  I look forward to reporting the outcome in the next newsletter. 

 

     August has been a ’challenging’ month for Wendy and Jill doing the 

Gallery roster.  Not only is it the time of year when many people seek to 

escape our winter but it is also the time when many succumb to the     

ailments associated with the season!  Put both those scenarios with an 

aging gallery attendant list and resources are stretched beyond the limit.  

If we are unable to recruit more volunteers we may need to consider    

reducing the opening hours.  In my opinion this would be a retrograde 

step, given that visitor numbers and sales have doubled—KCG is one of 

the few ’attractions’ in the town/region that is currently open 7 days per 

week (a fact often commented upon by visitors).   

    Please mention this to anyone who may be interested in helping KCG. 

 

    Entries are now coming in for the Kapunda Kidman Rotary Art Show in    

October.  A reminder that this is KCG’s MAJOR FUNDRAISER and will go a 

long way towards the connection of water and planned renovations in the 

Gallery.  It would be wonderful if everyone could help out at some time 

during the period Oct. 14th to Oct. 23rd, and KCG Artists please enter 

works as it is an ideal opportunity to be seen and to sell. 

 

     A sincere thank you to all who are putting in so much time to KCG        

Committee and ex-officio members are currently logging all their           

voluntary hours ...... I will let you know the result!           Maxine Donald. 
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N.B.  The former Page 3 ‘Hanging Requirements’ is available to view in the Gallery, on the      

Website and in previous editions of Hanging Around.  It will be printed from time to time in the 

Newsletter according to space available. 

PLEASE ENSURE YOU ARE FAMILIAR WITH REQUIREMENTS.        Ed. 

WANTED! 
 

Several of our treasured Gallery     

Attendants have recently ‘retired’ 

leaving vacancies in the roster 

that are difficult to fill. 

 

 DO YOU KNOW ANYONE 

WHO MIGHT HAVE 3 HOURS PER 

MONTH TO VOLUNTEER IN THE 

GALLERY? 

 

Please spread the word and  become an     

active recruiter for KCG. 

 

 

   Contact Jill Innes — 0448 484 

NEXT CHANGEOVER  of ARTWORKS at the NORTH 

KAPUNDA HOTEL  is 9am on TUESDAY SEPT. 8th. 

SALA  

(South Australian Living Artists)  

Festival—Aug 1 to 31 

If you would like  information on 

Barossa events, launch times 

and a Barossa SALA map. Please 

go to the following website. 

www.artmusicdesignbarossa.org.

Preliminary advice of a        
WATERCOLOUR                   

DEMONSTRATION at the 
Kapunda Community Gallery  

15th Nov at 1pm by Award 
winning Artist 

                              
ALAN RAMACHANDRAN. 

This will be a fund-raiser for 
the renovations! 

Local Artists who are exhibiting their work in SALA exhibitions  

Stuart Hoerisch is exhibiting at Hentley Farm and Vintners Bar and Grill in the Barossa.  

                  There is an OPENING EVENT at Vintner’s—please check the SALA guide. 

Maxine Donald  and Carmine Lake are both represented in the Burra Regional Gallery 

exhibition  “Burra Heritage Town” - Maxine with 2D artworks; Carmine with her ‘mourning’ 

period costumes (being worn at the Exhibition Opening and on display thereafter). 

                       Opening at Burra—5.30pm on Sat. 8th of August. 

Mal Craig’s exhibition continues over SALA period at Annie’s Lane Winery, Watervale. 

http://www.artmusicdesignbarossa.org.au/
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IN  

OTHER PLACES 

BURRA  REG. GALLERY 

Market St, Burra. 

Tuesdays to Sundays 1-4pm 

 

25 June - 4 August 

COMMONALITIES+ 

Penny Choate and Donald 

Richardson 

Bence: TRANSFORMATIONS 

Margie Hooper 

--- 

6 August - 25 September 

SALA: Poetry of Place 

Regional Artists 

* 

GAWLER  COM. GALLERY 

Gawler Railway Station. 

Thurs to Sun, 10am—4pm 

 

2 July - 9 August 

Gawler Art Society 

Amity - Dianne Vagg, Carol 

Clue, Brian Winderbank and 

Colleen Gates 

Julia Mannix - Mosaics 

--- 

13 August - 20 September 

Gawler Art Society 

Truro Group 

Paint a canvas theme  

’Father’ Open  

* 

BAROSSA  REG. GALLERY 

Basedow Rd, Tanunda 

11am—4pm  Closed Tuesdays 

 

15 July – 30 August 

Creative Souls Barossa SALA 

--- 

30 July – 31 August  

A New Season (SALA) 

Jennifer Ahrens 

--- 

3 September - 12 October 

Barossa Photography Club  

C U R R E N T   K. C. G.   S P O N S O R S 

LIGHT REGIONAL COUNCIL 

DAN VAN HOLST-PELLEKAAN M.P. 

NORTH KAPUNDA HOTEL 

KAPUNDA NEWSAGENCY 

‘LTTLE GLORY’ ENTERPRISES 

    PORT ART SUPPLIES 

K.C.G.  WINDOW  SPACE  HIRE  -  NOW TAKING BOOKINGS FOR 2016 

 

KIDMAN ROTARY ART SHOW 

ENTRY FORMS 

 

NOW AVAILABLE 

From : 

 

Kapunda Rotary Club website 

Kapunda Community Gallery 

Kapunda Visitor Information 

Centre 

 

WORKSHOP  OPPORTUNITIES—Open to  ALL! 
 
     

Sat. SEPT. 19  —  ‘En Plein Air’ (Outdoor) with ROB ANDERSON  
If you haven’t been game to try painting outdoors, or are already an   

exponent looking for an opportunity to do more, this is the opportunity   

to do so with expertise on hand.  Rob’s Tonal approach is a necessary 

ingredient to painting improvement.       Oil OR Acrylic 

    9.30am to 3pm at 30 Klemm Rd, Kapunda. 
 

Sat. Oct. 24 — ‘En Plein Air’ (Outdoor) with DAVID GIBB 
Combining portability, drawing and colour, David’s advice and expertise 

with COLOURED PENCILS  will guide everyone, (regardless of previous 

knowledge) through an enjoyable day of learning!  

            9.30am to 4pm on Black Joe’s Road (near The Pines), Kapunda. 
 

Full  information is  on Flyers in Gallery  and on Website. 

BOOKINGS ESSENTIAL:  Anne, 85663159 . Payment at Gallery or by EFT 
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Six exhibits have been 

sold from the Dining 

Room display at the North        

Kapunda Hotel since the 

June changeover and 

THREE from the “New       

Beginnings”  Exhibition in 

t h e  G a l l e r y                                         

Congratulations to the 

KCG    Artists   involved. 


